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The PHW response is a factual one that I don’t disagree with at all. I was surprised by 

the HSE suggesting they have no involvement with air pollution, as I thought there 

might be a link for safety of the staff working at the schools. 

  

We are interested in the pilot talked about by NRW in Cardiff and will be interested 

to see the results. 
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